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Lic. Patricio Martinez

Gobernador del Estado de Chihuahua

Aldama 901

Colonia Centro

Chihuahua, MEXICO

Dear Governor:

We are very upset about the abduction and killings of women in Ciudad Juárez and Chihuahua, as well as the failure of Chihuahua state authorities to take effective action to prevent, investigate and punish these crimes.

We urge you, as Governor, to:

· ensure, prompt, thorough, effective, coordinated and impartial investigations into all cases of abductions and killings of women in Ciudad Juárez and Chihuahua

· establish an independent mechanism to urgently review cases where suspects have alleged torture

· recognize the dignity of the victims and the legitimacy of the relatives’ efforts to obtain truth, justice and reparations

